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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

11/2 

STEM Week 

Liturgy 

Swimming Y3 

Tuesday 

12/2 

Y4 Multi-sports 

Wednesday 

13/2 

Gymnastic Team (6 pupils) 

After School Dance 

 

 

Thursday 

14/2 

After School Keep Fit 

 

 

Friday 

15/2 

Library  

Celebration 

After School Dance 

Break up Half Term 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  99% 

Year 1 – 99.5% 

Year 2  - 98% 

Year 3  - 97.9% 

Year 4  -  91.6% 

Whole school:  97% 

National target: 96% 

7th February 2019 

 
 
 

A FANTASTIC OPPORTUNITY: For some 

lucky families an amazing opportunity 

awaits them. We have spaces available in 

Y1 and Y3. Please spread the word, if you 

know of anyone who would want to join 

our fantastic school them tell them to get 

in touch. Mr Sutcliffe is happy to show 

them round.  

Next weeks Statement to live by : I try to use words that 

make the world a better place 

TRAINING DAY CHANGE:  We have the opportunity to move our summer training day 

so that it aligns with the Morpeth Partnership schools. Friday 5th July is no longer a 

Teacher Training Day, the new date is the 28th June which is the same as the Middle 

Schools (updated Schedule of School Holidays attached). This also means the sports 

day date has been changed to the 14th June.  

STEM WEEK: A reminder that STEM week is the week beginning the 11th of Feb. We 

would be delighted if any parents or grandparents would like to speak to classes about 

their occupation within these fields to contact their class teacher on Class Dojo or via the 

school office.   

CAFOD FAMILY FAST DAY: On Friday the 15th March it is CAFOD family fast day. To 

support CAFOD the children can wear as much green clothing as possible, give up sweets 

for the day and donate a £1 to support the campaign. Visit: CAFOD 

ABSENCES: It is important that you contact school (by 9am) everyday that your children 

is absent so that we can correctly record their attendance. Thank you for your support.  

INTELLIGENT INTERNET USERS: This week the pupils have been learning all about 

internet safety following Internet Safety Day on Tuesday. I must stress to parents that 

every day should be internet safety day! It is our responsibility to keep our children 

safe online. For more info please follow the link - click here 

YEAR 4 SKIPPING FESTIVAL:   On Tuesday all of Y4 will be involved in a Skipping Festival 

at Chantry Middle School. The children can come to school in their PE kits and stay in 

them for the whole day. 

YEAR 2 SATS MEETING:  Miss McDougall would like to invite the Y2 parents into school 

for a meeting regarding the National Tests (SATs) that the children will take part in. The 

meeting will be Thursday 28th February @9:05am.  

PARENT CONSULTATIONS:   These are taking place week beginning 4th March 2019, 

letters were sent out yesterday. 

HALF TERM: A quick reminder that we return to school on Monday 25th February. 

N Minnie 

R Jayden 

1 Kit & Isaac 

2 Scarlett 

3 Seth 

4 Kexin 

N Ophelia 

R Isabelle 

1 Year 1 

2 Holly 

3 Rosie 

4 Benjamin R 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 1 
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